
 

8/19/2022 
 
Re: EOL-000043 - EP9301, EP9302 and EP9307 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
In the published EOL notification Cirrus Logic had warned customers that tester issues might 
impact the support for this EOL.  Unfortunately, what we feared might happen, did happen.  
The testers for these products are no longer available to support additional volumes. 
 
As a result, Cirrus Logic will no longer accept new orders for these products since they cannot 
be supported.  
 
Your local Cirrus sales representative will reach out to you if there are any issues with your 
existing backlog. 
 
Again, we are sorry for the inconvenience this may cause but feel confident that Cirrus 
exhausted all efforts in trying to remediate this situation. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact your local Cirrus sales representative. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support, 
 
 
Cirrus Logic Sales 
 
  


